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Yet another bill to muddy the waters in voting in Oregon. In now way should people of 

this age be allowed to vote for people directly affecting the schools  

 

What will the cost be to print ballots for these kids?  Our elections are already  

compromised  this is yet another tool to corrupt the system  

 

 

 

 


